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2nd. Submission .

P T
This submission, unlike my first that positively commented on the
complete overview of "AEROTROPOLIS, AGRIBUSINESS", makes

comment on the area South of Leppington Pastoral Company
through to Greendale Road, Bringelly.

Obviously, | am extremely concerned that the planning and future development of our
area may severely disadvantage us and dispel any hope of ever being involved in any of
the "spoils" of future capital gains that we have surely earned and do deserve. These are
our homes, purchased often by very major financial sacrifices as a safe and secure
environment to raise our families away from the overcrowded suburbia. To overturn our
personal ambitions in this regard would be a gross invasion of our hopes and dreams and
as such, | respectfully request that we be considered in at least the same way that the
IMPORTANCE of this AIRPORT is considered.

There is a natural boundary to the South of the AGRICULTURAL area of AGRIBUSINESS.
This is the property owned and conducted by LEPPINGTON PASTORAL COMPANY. The
small holdings south of this boundary are basically the full length of DWYER ROAD
through to The Bringelly Village proper at GREENDALE ROAD.

Dwyer Road and Greendale Road are the only two through roads that access The Northern
Road from our area. Dwyer Road and The Northern Road facilitate a very close and
convenient intersection to the proposed Airport's SOUTHERN SERVICE ENTRANCE
opposite LEPPINGTON PASTORAL COMPANY.

To NOT take advantage of this intersection, could be a lost opportunity to make full use
of our area for developments in a major multi-use area to support AGRIBUSINESS. It is in
very close proximity to the Airport proper...... WHAT AN OPPORTUNITY!!



| suggest that landholders be allowed to take full advantage of being able to directly
negotiate with any developers that may be interested in our properties. The number of

support business opportunities could be endless.

These could be anything from transport and transport support developments, process
development and storage, Hotels on the Northern Road overlooking the runways out of
the sound zone, warehousing, PARKING STATIONS, etc., etc. It would also allow those
residents willing to remain in their properties, close proximity to the Airport for future
employment rather than use the already overcrowded road systems to facilitate Airport

access.

By doing this, it would alleviate the need for MASS COMPULSORY RESUMPTIONS and
more importantly, MASS REZONING.

Summarising, | request that serious consideration be given to utilising our area as a multi-
use precinct. Hopefully, this would allay the many current fears, (both real and imagined),
that the residents are now enduring.

Yours sincerely,



